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	ERCOT Position (public) – Provided by CEO


Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 157, Extending Black Start Service Bid Timeline, would synchronize nodal Protocol language with current zonal Protocol language approved in Protocol Revision Request (PRR) 780, Extending Black Start Service Bid Timeline.  Since it would be problematic to revert to outdated Protocol language, it is imperative that the Nodal Protocols synchronize with the current zonal Protocols in order to have a clear transition from one set of rules to another for ERCOT and Market Participants to operate within. 
  

Furthermore, after initial review, the NPRR does not impact Nodal systems, budget or schedule; therefore, ERCOT has no objection to this NPRR proceeding through the stakeholder review process.

As such, the ERCOT CEO has determined that NPRR157 is necessary prior to the Texas Nodal Market Implementation Date.  Pursuant to paragraph (6) of Protocol Section 21.11.3.1, Review and Posting of Nodal Protocol Revision Requests , the ERCOT CEO has the right to reevaluate the NPRR if the scope changes during the stakeholder review process.  
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None.
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